
The Purchasing Department/IR/Print Shop Suite in Raymond Hall is currently following 

University general guidelines which can be found on SFU’s Coronavirus website 

SFU's Face Covering Policy: In accordance with the Pennsylvania Department of Health 

Regulations - all faculty, staff, administration, students, visitors and vendors to Saint Francis 

University are required to wear face coverings while on campus.  

 

https://www.francis.edu/coronavirus/
https://www.francis.edu/Face-Covering-Guidance/

